
 
Saugeen Shores Celebrates Canada’s 150th 
 
 

July 27, 2017 

Our Canada 150th events which took place in Saugeen Shores from June 30 - July 8, 2017 required 

security to ensure our events and event patrons’ optimal safety.  Our Canada 150th planning committee 

has been thrilled with the work ethic and professionalism of our Fairmount Security Services Team. 

Tom Wheildon and his team of security professionals which were present at our Canada 150th events 

were top notch! We received numerous compliments and comments from our event attendees and 

hired bands stating how great our security team was, which as the event organizers was certainly nice to 

hear that our hired team was suiting the needs of our events! 

The peace of mind that our teams received from having this great company take care of our security 

needs was fabulous and we would certainly hire Fairmount Security for any other events we may host in 

the future. 

Heather Lorenz, 
Administrative Coordinator 
Saugeen Shores Celebrates Canada’s 150th Planning Committee 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


